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Sets 26-31. The most recent season of the television show Lost is known as "theÂ .After two giant blasts in Kano,
Nigeria yesterday, Nigerian ministers and officials are worried that any further attack could have dire consequences.
Yesterday, two powerful bombs went off in Kano, killing at least 39 and injuring more than 100 people. The authorities
have blamed Boko Haram, an Islamic insurgency with links to al-Qaeda, as well as Niger Delta militants for the
explosions which happened in the Muslim-majority city. Hours after the attack, religious leaders joined the security
agencies in calling on all Nigerians to be extra vigilant, especially following warnings by the United States of an
impending attack in Nigeria. Nigeria is currently on high alert after having been placed on the state of emergency,
defused bombs and other terrorist devices of Boko Haram. There have been warnings by the US that Boko Haram is
planning an attack in Nigeria in the lead up to the weekend. Nigeria’s Minister for the Presidency, Bukola Saraki said
that the spate of attacks in Nigeria are a matter of grave concern and added that there are credible reports that Boko
Haram may have infiltrated the country’s army. - ADVERTISEMENT - CONTINUE READING BELOW - Saraki said the
body which is in charge of searching and removing landmines, the National Emergency Management Agency, will be
carrying out further operations in the coming weeks to tackle the ongoing threat of landmines. He also called for the
return of Nigerian soldiers who are currently in Libya on the training mission of the African Union and said that they
should be brought home to defend their country. “There are credible reports that Boko Haram has infiltrated the
country’s army. We are in a position where the situation is fast becoming more worrisome and a matter of serious
concern,” Saraki said. The minister further said that the government will spare no efforts to prevent any attack in the
country, especially on the military barracks. Saraki said that the terrorists have targeted military barracks over the
past few days and added that the government is ready to collaborate with other countries to fight terrorism in
Nigeria. He assured Nigerians of his administration’s commitment to fight terrorism in the country. “I have instructed
the federal Ministry of Defense to further mobilize all available weaponry in the fight against terrorism. We are
already on high alert and
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